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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

 

 

ABC AD HOC COMMITTEE 
 

 

 

 

 

The next regular meeting of the ABC Ad Hoc Committee scheduled to be held on Friday, 

September 5, 2003, has been cancelled. 

 

 

For further information or assistance, please contact Ms. Doris Sue, Committee Secretary, at 

416-392-7337 or E-mail: dsue@toronto.ca. 

 

 

 

 

Doris Sue/sp  City Clerk 
 

 
 
 ABC Ad Hoc Committee 
 
Councillor B. Duguid  

Councillor N. Kelly 

Councillor D. Miller  

 
Councillor D. Minnan-Wong  

Councillor J. Pitfield 

Councillor K. Rae  

 
Councillor M. Silva 

Councillor D. Soknacki, Chair  

Councillor M. Tziretas 

 
“Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice.” 


